
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No: 83/2024-25                                                                     Date: 28 Oct, 2024 
 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The school shall switch over to Winter Uniform w.e.f. 11 Nov, 2024 for all classes except 
Classes VI – VIII. 
 

 
The winter uniform for PS to Cl V & IX to XII will remain available with the vendor from 06/07 
Nov, 2024 onwards.   
 
Parents are requested to note the vendor’s name and address as mentioned below: 
 

M/s Jain Uniforms, 
Shop No.109, Block-II, Ganga Shopping Complex, 

Sector-29, Noida. 
Phone No.0120-2451343 

 
 

Please note, there is a change in the winter uniform for Classes VI-VIII (Boys & Girls) and the 
sample specimens will soon be displayed for parents on School website latest by 04 Nov, 
2024. 
 
For students of Classes IX –XII, there is no change in the School Uniform and we expect a 
neat turn out of students w.e.f 11 Nov, 2024. 
 
The school will remain closed on 30 Oct, 31 Oct, 01 Nov, 02 Nov & 03 Nov, 24 on 
account of Diwali. 
 

WISHING  ALL PARENTS A HAPPY AND A PROSPEROUS DIWALI ! 
 
 
 
 
                   Asha Prabhakar 
                                                                                                     (Principal)     
 
                                                                                                  
Distribution 
 

•  Staff (via e-mail) for dissemination information through BC Groups 
 HM’s/VPL/A.O 
•  School Website                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


